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I am opposed to HB2548 for the following reasons:  

1. This bill forces a ‘one size fits all’ labor mandates on all of Oregon farmers and 

ranchers.  It creates more rules and laws which will in turn create fewer jobs and  

drive food prices higher. 

2. By eliminating ‘at-will’ employment, this bill will make it nearly impossible for 

farmers and ranchers to manage their workforce. 

3. Unionizing the entire industry without giving farmers and ranchers any say in the 

matter is tyrannical.  Unionizing will also drive smaller farms and ranches out of 

business, which is always the end game of big government.   

This is just another attempt to stifle freedom in our state.  It is another grab for more 

power and control.   

 

Don’t let HB2548 reach the light of day on the House floor. 

 


